redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No - Cir/RBS/2019-20/No.91 Date - 31/01/2020
To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 12)
From: The Principal

Subject: Bus Tracking Mobile App

Dear Parents,

Greetings!!

We are pleased to share that we have introduced new vehicle (GPS) tracking facility for our parents. It will help
you to track the exact location of the bus in which your ward commutes. The details of the bus,
leaving/reaching the school and the expected time of arrival of the bus for pickup and drop can be availed using
the Letstrack Mobile Application. Kindly find the mobile application installation details as below:

Bus Tracking Mobile App:

e The name of the App is Letstrack.

e The process of installation of the App along with its features is available on our school website under
Parents’ space section, the path of the same is
http://www.redbricks-school.org/Parent-Space/Resource-for-Parents.html

Please note: The functioning of the App will depend on the availability of mobile network.

Please note: In case of any difficulty in assessing your account, please contact the school counselor on
9979500003/ 9099900080.

With Warm Regards,

g Lt
Mprs. Sutapa Mishra

The Principal
Redbricks School
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